HART MEMORIAL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Charles Street Portadown CRAIGAVON N. Ireland BT62 4BD





********Fax** (02838) 332817

Email: info@hartmemorial.portadown.ni.sch.uk

Principal: J Shipley

Website: www.hartmemorialps.org.uk

CHRISTMAS 2020

November 2020

Christmas cards: if your child wishes to give Christmas cards to his / her classmates, that is fine. Unfortunately, our school post box will not be in operation this year so there will be no delivery between classes.

Christmas presents: it is okay for children to give their own teacher a gift. As an alternative, we would like to give children the option of donating a non-perishable food item to local food banks. There will be collection boxes in each of the entrance areas between Monday 7 December and Wednesday 16 December.

Christmas Jumper Day: all children (and adults!) may wear Christmas jumpers to school on Friday 11 December and make a donation to 'Save the Children'. Check out the fantastic work this charity does at https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/ If your child does not wish to wear a Christmas jumper, that is absolutely fine; he /she can just wear his / her own clothes (no uniform that day).



Senior Carol Service: P4-7 classes are practising for our virtual Carol Service. The whole performance will be available for you to enjoy on the website from Monday 14 December.

Last day of term: Friday 18 December will be a non-uniform day. There will be no snack (P1-4) or school dinners available on that day. You will be allocated an early family pick-up time, closer to the date: 11.45am, 12pm or 12.15pm, when you can pick up all your children at the same time.

Although Covid restrictions mean that the run up to Christmas will be different this year, please be assured that teachers and assistants will ensure there is lots of festive fun to be had in every classroom!